Craig, Sondra

From: Trost, Jennifer

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 3:06 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Fw: agenda items 21-1190 and 21-1192, support rezoning the property at 2575 7th
Street

third of seven

Jennifer Trost (she/her)
Council Member, City of La Crosse District 11
608.360.2482

From: Steve Cook <scook@eaglecrestlife.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 12:57 PM

To: Trost, Jennifer

Subject: agenda items 21-1190 and 21-1192, support rezoning the property at 2575 7th Street

Hello Ms Trost, My name is Steve Cook and | have been a RN at Riverside Transitional Care(Eagle Crest
Communities) since 1995. | strongly support the rezoning at 2575 7th Street. This will give our residents
increased privacy & dignity in their stay with us. This, | feel, would also improve the chances for a quicker
recovery and return to their homes which all people deserve. Private rooms at skilled nursing facilities have
been in high demand for year(since | have been a RN anyway). It is very understandable that all of us would
want a private room for not only ourselves but for our loved ones, as needing to go to a skilled nursing facility
for rehab can and is a very difficult time for the people and families needing one. There is already a shortage in
available beds for this population and by adding on to Riverside this will allow our ability to offer privacy and
dignity without losing the number of beds available to provide a much-needed service to our community.

Thank you for your time



